
 

 

20 May 2022 

Hume Doors & Timber Customer, 

DELAY TO IMPLEMENTATION OF AS1530.4-2014 
 
We have been informed of a delay in the adoption of NCC 2022 (AS1530.4-2014) which was previously scheduled 
for May 2022 and has now been moved to September 1st 2022. 
 
NCC AMENDMENT NOTES  
 

 
 
Due to the extension, we advise the following: 
 
CURRENTLY- UNTIL the 1st September 2022 
MANUFACTURING:  We will be manufacturing to AS1530.4-2005 unless YOU advise to manufacture to AS1530.4-2014.  
 
ESTIMATING:  Priced for fire resistant doors sets (frames and/or doors) manufactured as tested to AS1530.4- 2005 

unless YOU advise to price as AS1530.4-2014. 
 
FROM the 1st September 2022 
MANUFACTURING:  We will be manufacturing to AS1530.4-2014 unless YOU advise to manufacture to AS1530.4-2005. 
 
ESTIMATING:  Priced for fire resistant doors sets (frames and/or doors) manufactured as tested to AS1530.4-2014 

unless YOU advise to price as AS1530.4-2005. 
 
If unsure of your requirements, you are to seek clarification from your Client, Fire Engineer (FE) or Principal Certifying 
Authority (PCA) concerning the product compliance for your project. 
 
We understand this can be confusing and want to thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation.  
If you would like any further information, please contact your Hume Doors & Timber Representative. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Patrick Antoine  
National Sales Manager - Doors & Timber  


